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Magical Moments
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________

Important Notices

Biscuit day is on Friday each week.

Children can bring in a water bottle. If possible
please make sure it has your child’s name on it.

Please remember to complete the attached
Magical Moments slip.  The children have enjoyed
talking about the lovely things they have done.

Funky Fingers
To help to strengthen the children’s fingers
they have been learning how to pick up beads
using tweezers.

Song of the Week
Five Currant Buns in a Baker’s Shop

Five currant buns in a baker’s shop,
Round a fat with a cherry on top.

Along came a boy with a penny one day,
Bought a currant bun and took it away.

Four currant buns, etc.
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Maths
We have been doing lots of counting and
ordering numbers to 10. We have also
learnt some new number rhymes.

This week…
We have enjoyed playing lots of different
circle games to learn about taking turns
including Sandy Girl, Duck Duck Goose and
Lucy Locket.

This week we have also learnt a new song
which has helped us to say hello in Chinese.
Ask your child if they can remember how to
say hello in Chinese.

Answer: Nǐ hǎo


